
Town of Carlton 
2018 Board of Review 

May 8, 2018 
 
Meeting of the Board of Review was called to order on May 8,  2018 @ 7:00 P.M. 
 
Board of review Meeting Notices were published in the Green Bay Press Gazette 
on April 15, 2018 and Posted as required by law. 
 
Members present: David Hardtke, Steve Tadisch, Ken Paplham, Pat Wotachek, 
Steve Sinkula, and Assessor Melissa Daron. 
 
A motion was made by Steve Tadisch to nominate David Hardtke as Chairman of 
Board of Review. Ken Paplham seconded this motion. Motion carried. 
 
A motion was made by David Hardtke to nominate Steve Tadisch for Vice 
President for Board of review. Ken Paplham seconds this motion. Motion carried. 
  
Board of review training was completed by David Hardtke, Steve Tadisch,  March 
2018 
 
Motion was made by Steve Tadisch @ 7.00 P.M. to adjourn Board of Review to 
August 9, 2018 @ 7 P.M. due to the fact the assessment roll is not completed at 
this time. Ken Paplham seconds this motion. Motion carried. 
 
Lind Sinkula Clerk 
 
 


